

As a CAE Institution, we are kindly requesting information from you on cybersecurity credit transfer opportunities to your institution. The data collected from the survey will help us create a Cybersecurity Credit Transfer Agreement (CTA) Database that will serve the NCAE-C community. The CTAs are expected to help recruit more students into CAE programs and create more collaboration opportunities across the CAE and K12 community.

## To complete the survey, you will need to have the following information available:

- Contact information for your CAE program or academic unit;
- Cybersecurity Credit Transfer Agreements or Course Mapping between 2-year to 4-year CAE programs;
  - Formal agreements between schools/institutions for Cybersecurity courses, OR
  - Course mapping for Cybersecurity courses;
- K12 to CAE institution Cybersecurity Credit Transfer agreements (if available such as CTE, Dual Credits);
- URL for any cybersecurity credit transfer agreements that are available online.